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January 9, 2020

TAPCO (Traffic & Parking Control Co., Inc.)

5100 W. Brown Deer Road

Brown Deer, WI 53223

Attn: Andrew Bergholz

Reference: RFP# 2020-200 — Traffic Control Products and Related Products and Solutions

Dear Mr. Bergholz:

ACCEPTANCE AGREEMENT

CONTRACT # 2020-200

This acceptance agreement signifies a contract award to TAPCO (Traffic & Parking Control Co.,
Inc.) in its entirety for Traffic Control Products and Related Products and Solutions. The period
of the contract is from March 1, 2020, through February 28, 2025, with five (5), one (1) year
renewal options.

The contract award shall be in accordance with the following:

1. This Acceptance Agreement
2. The signed Memorandum of Negotiation

Please note that this is not an order to proceed. A Purchase Order, which constitutes your
notice to proceed, will be issued by Barron County. Contract award documents may be viewed
on the Barron County website at www.barroncountywi.gov.
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Highway Commissioner
Barron County, WI




